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Noriko: This is our 6th year 
of homeschooling! The 
challenging task of this 
year is to teach Kiho to 
read. Kids and I are 
growing together in love 
forgiveness, and grace of 
Jesus Christ every day.   

“Behold, the Lamb of God,   
who takes away the sins of the world!” 

John 1:29 

As we send this greeting to you, our hearts 

are filled with joy and gratitude for God’s 

countless blessings that we received 

throughout this year.  And we are so grateful 

for YOU and your friendship which enriched 

our life in many ways.  Thank you! 
 

We pray that your Christmas is worshipful, 

peaceful, and joyous celebration of Jesus, the 

Savior, and coming New Year will be filled 

with His majestic presence and love. 

Blessings, 

The Hyuns 

                               Jin, Noriko,  
                               Daiki, Motoya, Kiho  
                               & Miyu Hyun 
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Jin: I turned 40 this year, 
and 20 years have passed 
since baptism. I am not 
YOUNG any more. ^^ 
I want to make every day 
worth it in Christ.  

We got to see beautiful 
poppies this spring and 
praised God for His 
wonderful creation!  
Over the summer, we 
enjoyed bowling with 
friends, too. 

Daiki joined church youth group 
this fall and enjoys attending the 
meeting.  Motoya likes to draw 
Pokemon characters and playing 
with LEGOs. Kiho surprised us 
one day by riding his bike 
without training wheels! WOW! 
Miyu loves pink and eating! For 
several months, skin around her 
mouth has been cracked and 
irritated. We appreciate if you 
could remember her in prayer. 

Daiki is 6th grade, 
Motoya is 4th grade, 
Kiho is 1st grade, and 
Miyu is 4 years old now. 
Boys continue to attend 
Awana club, kids choir 
at church (M&K), and 
play Tennis (D&M). 

 

We visited LEGOLAND 
several times to celebrate 
its 20th anniversary this 
year.  So, our theme for 
birthdays and fall festival 
costumes were LEGO, of 
course!  It would have 
been so~ easy to just buy 
costumes, but we made 
them anyways as our 
family project.  And kids  

I learned how to make 
bread this year, and we 
enjoyed making bread 
with red beans, corn, 
franks, cookies, etc. Yum! 

had lots of FUN making 
them as well as  playing 
in them!! 
 

Please take good care of 
yourself especially in 
cold winter.  And let us 
keep in touch! 

 


